

MINUTES OF AWJFC COMMITTEE MEETING 16TH SEPTEMBER 2019

Present at meeting

Ray Dennis, Lesley Dennis, Paul Newman, , Dave Frost, Helen Buck, Steve Moore, Tom Cosens

22.1 APOLOGIES

Rachel du Feu, Alexis Glyn, Maxine Townsend

22.2 CHAIRMANS REPORT

The Chairman reported that since the last meeting he had attended several end of season presentations and sports council meetings. He also attended a Crowborough meeting. He took the opportunity of welcoming Tom on to the committee.

22.3 VOTE MINUTES OF LAST MEETING

These were voted for by Paul and seconded by Helen

22.4 JUNIOR GOALS

A couple of the locks have broken on the new junior goals and it was agreed that Ray would look into this and maybe buy some stays.

22.5 TRAINING AREAS

The U6's would like to train more often on a lined pitch so it was agreed to see how we could rectify this.

The Chairman was disappointed that although he has asked on numerous occasions that the goal mouth should not be used in training this has not happened and now one goalmouth has been totally wrecked for this season. Therefore it has been agreed with Paul Newman that he will repair the goalmouths at the rec at the end of next season as he has successfully done this at Mount Noddy and will pass the cost on to the club as asking the council to do this is a waste of time.

22.6 WELFARE

Helen reported that the annual health check which is due at the end of January is in hand and that all coaches apart from one are up to date with the FA requirements.

22.7 QUIZ NIGHT

The quiz night has been arranged for 9th November and Ray & Lesley will be selling tickets next week. Dave Frost is going to try and get some good raffle prizes.

22.8 ANY OTHER BUSINESS

Helen is going to get some keys cut for the padlocks for the poles that give access to the Rec.

Steve Hill and Tom Fowler have agreed to look after a new set of nets for East Court and pass them to each other.

Dave Frost suggested that we have a social evening in the New Year

Steve Moore noted that the nets for the big pitch have disappeared from the clubhouse and was worried that they might have been stolen.

It was agreed to set up a WhatsApp group for the committee which should improve communication.

22.9 DATE OF NEXT MEETING

To be advised.